
James C. Harper School of Performing Arts  
2015 Beginning Band Workshop 

The Beginning Band Workshop for rising 6th grade students will be held at the  
James C. Harper School or Performing Arts August 3rd—August 7th from  

5:30pm to 7:30pm each day.  
Tuition is $40 and includes the enrollment fee. 

Instructors: Erika Greer, Jim Shulstad and Jonathan Beal 
There will be a $25.00 return check fee charged for any return checks. 


